
Firmware v1.6 Release Notes 
What’s New in Firmware v1.6 
Cedar Electronics is happy to announce the release of version 1.6 firmware. We continue 
to listen to what our customers have to say and have implemented several improvements 
with this newest release. For those of you wondering how we went from version 1.4 to 
version 1.6, that is because we had several changes in between for development 
purposes and testing. We are continuing to work on new improvements (for the Redline 
360c and other models) such as arrow performance for a future release.   

Enhancements 
1. Improved radar detection response time. Response time improvements may vary on 

geographical and environmental conditions.  
 

2. Improved accuracy and sensitivity for MRCD and MRCT.  
 

3. Fixed an issue with missing text in Spanish Language, where preferences could 
hang up when using the K-Notch programming option.  
 

4. Improved meter ramp-up linearity. 
  

5. Improved arrow performance. 
 

6. Improved strong signal handling capability. 

 

How to Get the Update 
If you are taking advantage of the Wi-Fi connection in your vehicle or have access to 
Wi-Fi, you will be prompted for the update once it becomes available. If you are not able 
to access Wi-Fi, you can connect your Redline 360c to your computer via USB 
(https://www.escortradar.com/pages/update-your-device). There are two different links 
on the page depending on if you are using Windows or Mac OS. 

Keep the Feedback Coming 
We want to keep hearing from you! If you have feedback or suggestions on how to make 
the Redline 360c even better, send an email to radarfeedback@cedarelectronics.com 
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